The Place to Grow January 12, 2021

The Town of Didsbury Council held the Regular Council Meeting on Tuesday January 12, 2021 via ZOOM

Meetings.

e Council had two (2) delegations: Norm Quantz in recognition for his service as a Member of the
Municipal Planning Commission since 2013 who resigned the committee in October 2020; and the
Honourable Nathan Cooper, MLA for Olds-Didsbury-Three Hills with a constituency update.

e The DRAFT 2021 Capital Budget was presented to Council for their information. The budget will be on
the Town of Didsbury website with the opportunity for members of the public to submit comments.
The approval of the finalized 2021 Capital Budget will be presented at the January 26, 2021 Regular
Council Meeting.

e Administration was asked to explore strategic alternatives to the re-tendering of the old Fire Hall.

e Council extended the Chief Administrative Officer’s has full authority regarding the opening and closing
of Town facilities until the state of public health emergency has been lifted. And that a letter be sent on
behalf of Council to Premier Jason Kenney requesting all restrictions be based on regional data.

e Council approved to include the waiving of subdivision and re-designation fees for the period January 1,
2021 to March 31, 2021, the cost of which will be covered from the MOST grant program.

The next Regular Council Meeting will be January 26, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. through ZOOM Meetings.
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